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Next Sunday’s Service 

Speaker:  Chris Loewen 
Offering: Local Charity Fund 
 
 
Let’s be in prayer for Pastor Anthony Reimer and     
Reinnie Brandt as they are heading to Tanzania on a 
Vision trip with World  Relief Canada. They are leaving 
on Jan.23, and would really appreciate your prayers for 
safety and that God would use them to be a blessing to 
the people that they meet. 
 
Let’s also be in prayer for Arley and Janice Loewen as 
they are going to be running discipleship conferences for 
refugees in Germany for the next 6 weeks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TODAY’S SERVICE PRAYER LIST 

Welcome:   Barry Plett 
 
Singing:   Luke Reimer 
 
Offering:   World Relief Canada 
 
Speaker:   Anthony Reimer 
“Completely Flawed, Completely Loved” 

THIS WEEK 

Tuesday:  Mom’s morning out 10:00AM ~ Fitness 
discussion with Barb Brule 
 
Tuesday:  Burkina Faso Prayer Meeting 7PM at     
Stephen & Elaine Cullen’s  204-346-0255 
 
Wednesday:  Prayer Meeting 7:00PM 
 
Thursday:  Roma Prayer Meeting 7:30PM at Fred 
Klassen’s  204-355-4502 

OPPORTUNITIES 

Missionfest Manitoba is happening from Feb.3-5 at 
Church of the Rock in Winnipeg. The theme for the 
weekend is “Let the children come unto me...at risk    
children of the world.” See the website for more          
information. missionfestmanitoba.org 
 
Steinbach Christian School is hiring a half-time     
Executive Assistant starting February 2017. For more 
information, visit www.steinbachchristian.com/
employment  

LADIES MINISTRY ANNOUCEMENTS 

The Ladies ministry is going to be doing Secret 
Prayer Sisters. If you are interested, please fill out 
the form by the back pole and hand it to Brittany Friesen 
(or put it in her mail box) by January 29. Check your mail 
box the following week to receive your secret prayer    
sister's form. Contact Brittany at 204-381--6005 if you 
have any questions! 
 
The Ladies Ministry Committee is also looking for 
people who are willing to make meals, baked goods 
etc... for those that are in the hospital, new moms, or 
people who have suffered a loss. If you would be        
interested in helping out with this, please contact Jamie 
Reimer, and she will get your name on the call list.     
204-392-9230 
 
Fun, Faith & Fellowship Nights for the ladies.          
To start the fun, we'll watch a Chonda Pierce DVD. 
She's a woman of faith and a comedian who may      
challenge you in your faith while giving you some    
chuckles. You're invited to come laugh, love and learn 
as we fellowship together. Contact the Ladies Ministry 
Committee if you have any questions. 
Evening #1  Monday, Feb 6th, 7:15 pm in the church 
basement 
Evening #2  Monday, Feb 13th 7:15 pm in the church 
basement 

Men’s Conquer Series begins 
on Monday Feb.20, and will run 
on Monday nights for 5 weeks . 

To register, please talk to Pastor 
Vince, or sign up at the back   

table on your way out. All men 
are encouraged to attend, and 

learn how to walk in greater   
victory, and purity, and to      

support your brothers in Christ 
as you walk this life together! 

Blumenort E.M.C Finance Report    

Missions and General Funds    

As of Dec 31, 2016    

  2016 2015 

Receipts Jan 1 to Dec 31  770,900 703,424 

Disbursements Jan 1 to Dec 31  791,322 722,668 

  -20,422 -19,244 

Combined fund balances Jan 1  94,680 113,924 

Combined fund balances Dec 31  74,258 94,680 

http://www.steinbachchristian.com/employment
http://www.steinbachchristian.com/employment


 

 
Box 114 Blumenort, MB R0A 0C0 
Phone#: 204-326-1644  Fax# 204-326-5504 
Email: info@blumenortemc.ca  
Website: www.blumenortemc.ca 
Like us on Facebook!: Blumenort EMC 
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday ~ 9:00-5:00 
 
Service Times: 
Sunday School  9:30 AM 
Sunday Morning Worship Service  10:30 AM 
 
Pastors: 
Barry Plett ~ 326-1099  barry.plett@blumenortemc.ca 
Anthony Reimer ~ 346-1698  anthony.reimer@blumenortemc.ca 
Vince Kehler ~ 355-9968  vince.kehler@blumenortemc.ca 
Mitchell Martens ~ 380-4145  mitchell.martens@blumenortemc.ca 
 
Office Staff: 
Secretary: Lisa Kehler ~ info@blumenortemc.ca 
Financial Secretary: Daphne Plett ~ daphne.plett@blumenortemc.ca 
 

Our Vision: 
That all people in Blumenort and  

surrounding area have the opportunity to know  
and experience life in Christ through our church. 

 
 
 

January 22, 2017 

YOUTH & CHILDREN’S EVENTS 

 Youth Events 
 
Jr. Youth (grades 7-8) Tuesday Jan.24, 7:00-9:00 
Small Groups ~ contact your small group leader for    
details 
 
Sr. Youth (grades 9-12) Friday Jan.27, 5:30-10:30 
Salvation Army ~ please be at the church by 5:30 on   
Friday. Bring $$ in case we go for coffee after. We 
plan to be back at the church by 10:30. 
 
  

 Kids Clubs 
 
Wednesday, Jan.25  7:00-8:30 
 
Club DJ ~ bring a friend! 
 
Burst ~ Bible Study ~ bring your 
bibles! 
 
 
**Leaders, please meet at 6:30 every week 
 
 
 
Children’s Church ~ children between ages 2-5,    
including kids in kindergarten can head downstairs to the 
preschool department during the offering.   

 
 

1 John 4 : 7-9 

SUNDAY SCHOOL INFO 

The Sunday School offering for January will go toward 
the Syrian Refugee Fund 

Dear friends, let us love one 
another, for love comes from 

God. Everyone who loves 
has been born of God and 

knows God. Whoever does 
not love does not know God, 
because God is love. This is 
how God showed His love 
among us:  He sent His one 
and only Son into the world 
that we might live through 

Him. 
YOUNG ADULT RETREAT 

Coming up on March 10-12, there is going to be a 
EMC Young Adult Retreat at Camp Cedarwood.    
Our very own Pastor Barry will be the speaker for the 
weekend! For more information, and to register, please 
contact Mitchell Martens. 204-326-1644 or  
mitchell.martens@blumenortemc.ca 


